
“Put both hands to work" is a 

good rule for saving both time and 
labor on household jobs, but in 
dealing with electrical equipment 
it is safer not to use both hands 
for different tasks at the same 

time, says Mass Ruth Current, 
State home demonstration agent 
far the State College Extension 
Service. 

For safety when handling any 
electric appliance or when chang- 
ing a fuse, avoid touching any- 
thing else, advises Miss Current. 
If the appliance happens to be 
worn or otherwise defective, caus- 
ing a short circuit, there is al- 
ways danger of a shock. But there 
is less chance of severe shock if 

hand is free or is not touching 
j^rthing else. 

Electricity, says the state agent, 
seeks the shortest and easiest route 
to make its circuit to the ground. 
It should be prevented from mak- 
ing that circuit through the body 
from one hand to the other. 
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